
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thursday 25th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

May Procession 
 

This year our partnership of parishes is resurrecting the annual May Procession. This year the 
procession will take place on Sunday 5th May, at 3.30pm, at St Patrick`s R.C. Church, Mellor Street, 
Packmoor. 
 
All of our children and their families are very warmly invited to attend.  
 
A May Queen will also be chosen to represent Our Lady of Grace at this event. 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible at the May Procession. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Davis 
Head of School 
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